Video: Pilgrims leave Rome to
continue work of archdiocese

By Catholic Review Staff

The consistory celebrations have come to a close, but memories from the week will
remain embedded in the consciousness of Archdiocese of Baltimore Catholics for
years to come.

Christopher Gunty, associate publish of Catholic Review and CatholicReview.org,
files this special video report from Rome, which also looks forward to upcoming
events.

Watch the video below:
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